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Weekend Closures on I-135 Ramp Nov. 18 & 19 
Planned for the weekend of Nov. 18 & 19, closures on southbound I-135 (Saturday) and 
northbound I-135 (Sunday) will occur. Contractors working on the Kansas Department of 
Transportation improvements to Wichita’s North Junction will be removing forms from a 
new overhead bridge at the I-135/K-96 interchange. 

On Saturday, Nov. 18, from 6:30 am until 2 pm, SB I-135 will be closed from south of I-235 
to 29th St.  

• All SB I-135 traffic traveling from north of I-235 will be diverted onto SB I-235. 
• Any traffic NB I-235 traffic exiting onto SB I-135 will be detoured onto EB K-96 to 

Hillside to WB K-96 to SB I-135. 
• Traffic on WB K-96 will not be allowed to travel west of Hillside and will need to use 

an alternate route to reach I-135. 
• Traffic on Hillside in the vicinity of K-96 will be detoured. 

 

 

On Sunday the 19th, from 6:30 am until 2 pm, NB I-135 will be closed from 29th St. to the 
K-96 junction.  
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• All NB I-135 traffic will exit to EB K-96 and can return to NB I-135 after exiting at 
Hillside, turning onto WB K-96 and using the exit to NB I-135. 

• Traffic on WB K-96 will not be allowed to travel west of Hillside and will need to use 
an alternate route to reach I-135. 

• Traffic on Hillside in the vicinity of K-96 will be detoured. 

 

For information on the North Junction projects, visit www.135Gold.com.  

### 

This information can be made available in alternative formats upon request. For information 
about obtaining an alternative format, contact the KDOT Office of Public Affairs, 

700 SW Harrison St., 2nd Floor, Topeka KS 66603 or phone 785-296-3585 (Voice) Hearing 
Impaired – 711 
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